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From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@yvancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL @vancouver.ca>
Date: 4/3/2017 5:12:46 PM
Subject: Port of Vancouver - emergency exercise

Good afternoon Mayor and Councillors,

| am writing to advise that the Port will be conducting a major emergency preparedness exercise tomorrow (April 4)
in accordance with Transport Canada requirements.

The exercise will occur in and around Canada Place and will include involvement on the part of VPD, VFRS, BC
Emergency Health Services, Canadian Coast Guard, CBSA and other agencies. There will be increased vessel traffic
around Canada Place with on-water firefighting activities as well.

The Port is reaching out to media to alert them regarding the exercise but it is possible that we will also receive
inquiries. Should you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager

City of Vancouver | 453 W 12h Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4

604.873.7666 | paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca
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VANCOUVER

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this
information, is strictly prohibited.
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